
WORLD SUPERKART CHALLENGE DUBAI 2010 

 
On 14/15/16 January 2010 superkarts will be in Dubai on the Dubai Autodrome for 
the first time, but the organisers aim to make it an annual event where superkart 
drivers from various continents come together to compete.  
 
The registration date for this event closes on November 15th.  
 
Europe is strongly represented by the new European champion Gavin Bennett. There 
has been strong initial interest from South Africa, Australia and several other 
continents, but not all coming to anything more. The organisers see no reason to use 
a different approach as they realise that a first time event like this in these difficult 
economic circumstances needs to proving.  
 
We hope this newsletter will encourage more Superkart drivers to compete at the 
races in Dubai. 
 
For the interested, these are so far known facts:  
Material departure from Antwerp on December 8 (Other ports on request)  
Return Material 17/18 February in Antwerp (Other ports on request)  
Registration fee includes transportation kart € 1500.00  
Airline tickets Amsterdam-Dubai (return) € 350.00 
Hotel - double room per night € 60.00 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more detailed information or questions email: dasian@superkarts.eu or visit our 
website www.superkarts.eu. 


